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	To:
	"Silk, Jennifer" <Jennifer.Silk@osha.gov>

	cc:
	?? ?? ? <kitabayashi-k25q@mlit.go.jp>

	Subject:
	GHS?W/G?Comments


Hello Jennifer,

 Thank you very much for your mail concerning work on GHS labels.I have some editorial suggestions on labeling provision of the GHS Recommendations. <?xml:namespace prefix = o ns = "urn:schemas-microsoft-com:office:office" />

1.  This paragraph is very important for the people in the sectors of transport and logistics.

For purpose of users friendly I would like to suggest that the paragraph 1.4.10.4.2.2. should be moved to 1.4.10.2 as the general provision.

That is:

1.4.10.2  General provisions 

1.4.10.2.1  For transport, ..............(existing paragraph 1.4.10.4.2.2 ).

 2.  Accordingly, existing paragraph 1.4.10.2 and followings should renumbered.  

3.         "new health hazard symbol" in (c) of paragraph 1.4.10.5.3.1 should read "health hazard symbol". 

Thank you for your attention.

Best regards, 

Yoshio Yasogawa

Technical Adviser 
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